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(212) 655-9536

February 13, 2024

Via USPS Mail and Email

Honorable Scott S. Harris

Clerk of the Court

Supreme Court of the United States
1 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20543

Re:  Horn v. Medical Marijuana, Inc., et al.
Case No: 23-365

Dear Mr. Harris:

I am counsel for the Respondent in this case. I was just advised that the Court has not yet
processed my application for admission, and will not get to it until after the February 16 deadline
for the Brief in Opposition.

I must therefore respectfully request, under Rule 30.4 of the Rules of this Court, a further
extension of time to and including March 18, 2024, within which to file a response. This extension
is necessary because I am still not admitted and cannot yet submit the Brief,

Counsel for petitioner does not oppose this further extension.

Thank you for your time and assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,
Defgrey Bewjamin
Jeffrey Benjamin
cc: Via E-mail and USPS
Lisa S. Blatt Roy A. Mura Richard E. Lerner
Williams & Connelly, LLP. Mura Law Group, PLLC.  Mazzola Lindstrom LLP.
680 Maine Avenue, SW 930 Rand Bldg. 1350 Avenue of the Americas
Washington, DC 20024 14 Lafayette Square 2% Floor
Iblatt@we.com Buffalo, NY 14203 New York, NY 10019

roy.mura@muralaw.com richard(@mazzolalindstrom.com
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